
In Willow Class…

This week was safer internet week, where children all over 
the country learn about staying safe online. The theme for 

this year’s week was ‘Free to be me?’ and was aimed at 
celebrating individuality – particularly when using an online 

account.
Across the week, Willow Class have spent time taking part 

in activities that have helped them to identify ways that 
they use the internet to be unique, but have also spent time 

discussing possible safety concerns and dangers of online 
profiles

This year’s 
theme was 
‘Free to be 

me?
1) In our assembly on Tuesday, we 
realised that we use the internet in 
lots of different ways, including our 
online identity



PARENTS PLEASE LOOK AT
www.internetmatters.org which is full of useful 
information about ways to help parents keep children 
safe online. Or check out the safer internet website 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk to find out more

3) Also during the week, we used our PurpleMash email system to give feedback to 
others about what information is safe to post online and which things should be 
kept private.

2) Next, we spent time trying to 
work out what makes us individuals 
when we use the internet and what 
things make up our online identity.
Can you guess which children’s 
identities these are?

Please invite your child 
to share the online 

safety information they 
have learnt from the 
week enabling you to 
hear first hand how 
children feel about 

using technology and 
what steps they have 
been encouraged to 

take to stay safe online.

http://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

